
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

8th October, 2018. 
 
 

To: The Cathaoirleach and Each Member of the Municipal  
District of Adare-Rathkeale 

 
 

Re: Drainage Issues at Courtmatrix  
 
 

A Chomhairleoir, a chara, 
 
 
The land in question went to public auction on 31st October last and has been sold. All 
prospective buyers were made aware of the wayleave issue at the auction and a public 
notice was displayed at the lands. Once the sale has been finalised we will contact the 
new owners with a view to progressing the works by agreement. 
 
 
Is mise le meas, 
 
 
 
Kevin Murphy, 
A/Senior Executive Engineer, 
Service Operations West Division, 
Adare/Rathkeale Area. 
 


